
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

 

THE WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY HAVE CANCELLED THEIR  

 

QUARTERLY MEETING SCHEDULED FOR WEDNESDAY DECEMBER 21, 2016 

 

DUE TO THE LACK OF A QUORUM. 

 

 

THE NEXT SCHEDULED MEETING OF THE WATER  

POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY IS  

WEDNESDAY MARCH 15, 2017 

 

BEGINNING AT 6:30 P.M. AT THE STERLING TOWN HALL, ROOM #15 

 

1183 PLAINFIELD PIKE IN ONECO, CT 

 

 

 

RUSSELL M. GRAY, CHAIRMAN 


